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Hi My New York Family, 
 
I received a request for materials for a Day of Sharing that District 6 is 
putting on. It felt good to be part of the process, We all need to do what we 
can to get the word out about Al-Anon and Alateen and all it has to offer for 
those still sick and suffering. 
A local church has developed a recovery center in their Fellowship Hall and 
they have asked the Al-Anon group to provide Public Outreach to support 
this endeavor as far as books and pamphlets and Forum magazines and 
AFA's (Al-Anon faces Alcoholism) to have for people to peruse.  
Let's see what other people, districts and groups come up with to do their 
part in providing the action steps to our Al-Anon declaration;  Let it Begin 
with Me, when anyone anywhere reaches out for help, Let the hand of 
Al-Anon and Alateen always be there, And Let it Begin with Me. 
 
Let's use the newsletter as a forum to report ideas that others have so we 
can all be inspired. Let's show our Enthusiasm and Gratitude for the help 
that was so freely given to us by sharing our program with others.  In Order 
to keep It, We must give it Away. 

Yours In Service 
Lynda (Lynn) Scurlock 

Your NYN POC 
Public Outreach Coordinator 

 


